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The Black Opry Revue Makes Sheldon Debut Friday, October 6 
 
 

ST. LOUIS, MO – The Black Opry Revue make their St. Louis and Sheldon debut, Friday, October 

6 at 8 p.m. in the perfect acoustics of The Sheldon. Tickets are on sale now through MetroTix at 

314-534-1111 and at The Sheldon’s website at TheSheldon.org. Tickets are $35 for balcony seats, 

$40 for orchestra rear and $45 for orchestra front. 

 

Country music has been a part of Black culture since its inception. For just as long, it has been 

overlooked and disregarded in the genre by many country music fans and executives. The Black 

Opry Revue aims to change that with their combination of country, blues, folk and Americana music 

that explores all of those sounds and intersections, and showcases the diversity that Black artists 

bring to these genres. The Sheldon invites audiences to discover, support and enjoy the artists that 

make magic in The Black Opry, which is a home for Black artists and fans of these treasured styles 

of music. 

# # # 

 

About The Sheldon  

Through the power of music and art, The Sheldon ensures that all have access to unique, relevant 

and inventive experiences that change lives and strengthen our community. 

 

The Sheldon hosts more than 350 events each year including performances in the acoustically 

perfect Sheldon Concert Hall and world-class art exhibitions in the Sheldon Art Galleries, as well as 

weddings, community events and educational programs in its many special events spaces. 

 

https://www.thesheldon.org/events/

